
New Hoong Fatt's Joyful Bowling Tournament Reunites Employees Post-COVID-19 

 

 

          After a long hiatus due to the challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic, NHF has 

organized a thrilling bowling tournament on June 18, 2023 at Wangsa Bowl, Setia City Mall. 

The bowling tournament not only encouraged friendly competition but also aimed to foster 

relationships among employees. Participants were grouped into teams, comprising individuals 

from various departments.  

         Throughout the event, there was a lively and supportive atmosphere. Cheerful applause 

filled the lanes as participants achieved personal bests and scored strikes. NHF recognised 

and celebrated the participants’ achievements, fostering a culture that recognises and 

appreciates the efforts of every employee. Awards were given to outstanding teams and 

individuals, further fuelling a sense of pride and accomplishment. 

 

 



 

Top 3 Teams for Mixed Category:  

 

Champion: Team Shut Up 

 

 

1st Runner-up: Team Ais Berapi 



 

2nd Runner-up: Team Sterla Bomb  

 

Top 3 Teams for Male Category:  

 
Champion: Team Lebat  



 

1st Runner-up: Team Macho 

 

2nd Runner-up: Team Podo-Podo 

        

         This event provided a great opportunity for employees to unwind, bond, and form long- 

lasting relationships across departments. By investing in such events, NHF demonstrated its 

commitment to cultivating a supportive work culture that promotes teamwork. The memories 

and connections made during the tournament will continue to inspire collaboration, foster 

personal growth, and strengthen the foundation of the NHF family. 

 


